
CITY OF VENUS, TEXAS

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

OF THE VENUS CITY COUNCIL

TML NEWLY ELECTED CITY OFFICIALS' ORIENTATION

Thursday, August 18, 2016 and Friday, August 19, 2016

Three members of the governing body of the City of Venus are
scheduled to attend the Texas Municipal League's Newly Elected
City Officials' Orientation in San Antonio, Texas Thursday,

August 18, 2016 through Friday, August 19, 2016 at the Hyatt
Regency San Antonio Hotel located at 123 Losoya Street in San
Antonio. The training provides city officials the opportunity to
learn about good governance and legal compliance, with

discussions from other elected city officials on best practices; a
valuable opportunity for our coimcil members. Their attendance
at this orientation may establish a quorum. As a governmental
body, the City Council will not deliberate, take any formal action,
or discuss any agenda items or city business. Because of this, no

minutes will be taken. This notice is being posted in compliance
with the Texas Open Meetings Act (Texas Government
Code Chapter 551).

I certify that a copy of this Notice ofPossible Quorum of the City of Venus City Council was
posted on the City Hall bulletin board, located at 105^f^t Highway67, Venus, Texas^6084 on
Monday, August 8,2016 at S a.m./D.m.

Rana Gamel, Venus Acting City Secretary

I certify that this Notice ofPossible Quorum ofthe City of Venus City Council was removed by
me from the City Hall bulletin board, located at 105 East Highway 67, Venus, Texas 76084 on
the day ofAugust, 2016 at a.m./p.m.

Name: Title:


